
  
Kaimukī Municipal Metered Parking Lot Improvements Notice of 

Parking Lot Closure 
  

 
  
HONOLULU – The Department of Design & Construction would like to notify the area 
businesses and customers that portions of the Kaimukī Municipal Metered Parking Lot 
will be closed for construction of parking lot improvements and replacement of the 
pavement. The adjacent Kaimukī Municipal Gated Parking Lot will remain open. The 
Contractor for this project is Road Builders Corporation.  
  
LOCATION:  The Kaimukī Municipal Metered Parking Lot is bounded by the Koko 
Head, Wai‘alae, Harding and 12th Avenues. 
  
SCHEDULE:  The start date for the project is Monday, February 1, 2021, and will 
require approximately 8 months to complete, weather permitting. The work will be 
constructed in three phases, with a different area of the parking lot closed for 
construction during a phase. Each phase will last approximately 11 weeks. 

- The Contractor’s working hours onsite will be Monday through Friday, from 7 
a.m. to 3:30 p.m. except on holidays. 

- Those who are in close proximity to the work zone may experience increased 
noise levels from machinery during the construction activity.  

  
PARKING LOT AVAILABILITY:   

- 24 hour closure will be in effect for the area of the parking lot under 
construction.   

- Areas of the parking lot not under construction will remain open to the public.  
- 24-hour parking rules will be enforced.  

  


